
 

Introduction to Hybrid Learning 

  

Dear Families, 

During the scheduling process, [STUDENT NAME] elected to take Emergency Medical Responder (EMR). This 

course allows for flexibility in instructional modality,  but does require some face-to-face instruction between 

teacher and students. Beginning [next quarter], we will be introducing a hybrid EMR program to ensure 

students are afforded the opportunity to continue preparing for a future in the healthcare industry.  The 

hybrid EMR program will allow students to engage with written material through virtual learning and 

complete hands-on activities through in-person instruction. The hybrid model that we are offering has been 

approved by the Louisiana Bureau of Emergency Medical Services and will allow for students to be eligible to 

earn the EMR certification.  

Moving to a hybrid program will be a learning process for the whole [SCHOOL NAME] community and will 

require the support and patience of everyone involved.  If you have questions or concerns please reach out to 

[NAME OF STAFF MEMBER].  With your involvement and support, we are confident that this will be a huge 

step forward for our school and a quality experience for [STUDENT NAME]. 

  

Sincerely, 

[PRINCIPAL] 
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